
 

 

We are holding a free course for parents to attend at The Grange 

School, on Friday’s from Friday 3rd May 2019 until Friday 24th May 2019 

from 9.15am to 11.15am for 4 weeks 

 

You will be able to: 

Make a story sack which can be used to support  

& develop children’s learning 

Make props such as puppets & games to support  

you child’s interaction in the story 

Have fun sharing the story sack with your child 

Please complete the form below: 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Parent / Carer’s Name:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________  Class:  ________________________________ 

 

I would like to participate in the Family Learning, Story Sacks Sessions.   

 

Signed: _______________________________ Contact Number: ______________________                                                   

 

 

                 working in partnership  

with NCC Adult Learning Service 


